
This pet has shown interest in eating non-food items and is therefore at risk for having 
gastrointestinal foreign body obstruction which could require an abdominal surgery. It is 
important for the owners to dog-proof the house and keep away household items, human 
medications, electrical cords etc. that pet may ingest and cause him harm. Toys that are 
small enough to swallow, have stuffing, squeakers, and small breakable parts are also 
not recommended. If this pet is a puppy, there is a chance that this pet may outgrow this 
condition, but until then owners need to be extremely cautious. All follow-up care will need 
to be done at the owner’s veterinarian and at the owner’s expense.
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